THE SCOUT REPORT

GO SCOUTS!

CRADLEBOARD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER

WWW.WUSD.US



CONTACT INFO

P.O. 190, Whiteriver, AZ 85941 Phone: (928) 358-5650 Fax: (928) 358-5651 Physical Address: 7301 N. Powerline Rd. Whiteriver, AZ 85941

UPCOMING EVENTS

- DnA, AimsWeb Pretests
 August 13- 27, 2025
- Tribal Fair Day

 August 28, 2025

 NO SCHOOL
- September 1, 2025
 NO SCHOOL

Welcome to SY 2025-2026

We are absolutely thrilled to open our doors and welcome both new and returning Scouts to what promises to be an exceptional year of learning and growth! Our hallways are ready, our classrooms are prepared, and our hearts are full of excitement for all the adventures ahead.

New and Improved Campus

Step inside and discover our beautiful new restroom facilities, designed with our students' comfort in mind. Take a moment to admire the vibrant murals throughout our halls that celebrate our unique school culture and identity—each one tells a story about what it means to be a Cradleboard Scout!

Our Cradleboard Family

A warm Scout welcome to all our new students joining the Cradleboard family! And to our returning Scouts—we've missed you and can't wait to see how much you've grown. We're also delighted to welcome several new teachers to our team, who bring fresh energy and ideas, alongside our dedicated returning teachers who continue to inspire us all.

Exciting Academic Updates

This year, we're launching our new ELA curriculum, myView Literacy, which offers engaging, research-based instruction to help our Scouts become confident readers and writers. We can't wait to see our students flourish with these new resources!

Message from the Principal

Hello Cradleboard Family! I am Dr. Pagatpatan, and I am the new principal here at CBE.

As your new principal, I bring 19 years of teaching experience spanning from the Philippines to Maryland to Mississippi, with the last decade spent here in Arizona with the White Mountain Apache tribe as a 4th-grade teacher. I look forward to transitioning from the classroom to the principal's office and creating a wonderful school year filled with growth, learning, and community connection.

